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COST RECONCILIATION: Settle up to, but not to 
exceed, the rate for services delivered to patients where 
allowable costs align with SAPC requirements including 
business and clinical capacity efforts outlined in the 
DHCS approved Fiscal and Rates Plan. This process 
takes effect Fiscal Year 2017-2018.

COST SETTLEMENT: Settle up to the substantiated 
costs of delivering services to patients which may exceed 
the established rates. This process ends for all contracts 
June 30, 2017.

BUDGETS AND END OF YEAR CLOSE-OUT



If you need technical assistance related to 
projecting costs and revenue, it is 
available free of charge through SAPC’s 
contract with the California Institute for 
Behavioral Health Solutions (CIBHS). 

Contact Saloniki James of SAPC to coordinate learn more about 
training and technical assistance options: 

nikijames@ph.lacounty.gov


